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OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 
Tyson J. Pogue, Sheriff-Coroner 

TRUTH Act Presentation 

(Held pursuant to Government Code section 7283.1(d)) 

Tuesday, June 4th, 2024 

10:00 AM 

Board of Supervisors Chambers 

200 West 4th Street 

Madera, CA 93637 

What is the TRUTH Act? 

The TRUTH Act requires that the local governing body and any county or city in which local law 

enforcement has provided ICE access to an individual during the previous year to hold a community 

forum to provide information to the public about ICE’s access to individuals and to receive and consider 

public comment. 

What is the TRUTH Act Presentation? 

A presentation to the Board of Supervisors during a special meeting to provide information to the public 

about what access to individuals had been provided to the federal Immigration and Customs Enforcement 

(ICE) agency by local law enforcement departments under their jurisdiction for civil immigration 

enforcement in the preceding year. 

Will the presentation be televised or available online? 

The presentation will be steamed live and can be accessed via computer or mobile device at 

maderacountyca.iqm2.com/Citizens/Defauly.aspx.  Once the meeting is live click on the video camera 

icon to view the agenda and live video feed.  All meetings are recorded and archived at the same web 

address above. 

What local law enforcement departments will be participating in this Forum? 

The Sheriff’s Office will be making the presentation to the Board of Supervisors. 

How can I participate? 

Attend the meeting in person and provide public comment to the Board of Supervisors.  If you cannot 

attend in person, written public comments can be sent via email at COTB@maderacounty.com.  You may 

also attend remotely by going to https://zoom.us/j/81366052989 (Meeting ID: 813 6605 2989) Or you 

can contact your District Supervisor directly.  Contact information for all Supervisors is available at 

www.maderacounty.com/government/board-of-supervisors 
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